
HINS Newsletter No 1 - 5th September 2025 

 
 

Holiday Dates - 

27th-31st October - Half Term Break   22nd December - 2nd January - Christmas Break 

3rd November - Welcome Back!   5th January - Welcome Back! 

 

Message from Mrs Fynn : 

What a fantastic start we’ve had to the new school year. It’s been lovely to welcome back the Year 1 

and 2 children and to meet our Reception children for their first session today. 

The children have jumped straight in to their learning with lots of phonics and maths work. Teachers 

are working hard to assess reading levels so you will receive school reading books next week. 

We’ve got lots of exciting things planned for this year so to ensure that you don’t miss anything 

please check the newsletters and Class Dojo regularly. 

Reception 2025/2026 Intake Tours 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child is due to start Reception Year in the September 2025 intake and you would like to join 

one of our School tours, please email your name, contact details and preferred tour dates to  

admin@hadleigh-inf.essex.sch.uk 

Dates for your Diary -   please note that details for some diary 

items is not yet available and will be communicated in due 

course. 

8th September - Brazil Class - Celebrating National Day of 

Brazil (7/9) 

October - Black History Month 

21st October - Reception Parents Phonics Workshop 

22nd October - Individual Pupil Photographs 

6th November - Outdoor Classroom Day 

Week Commencing 10th November - Anti-Bullying Week 

11th November - Remembrance Day 

Tues 14/10 9.30-10.30am Tue 11/11 9.30-10.30am 

Wed 15/10 1.30-2.30pm Wed 12/11 9.30-10.30am 

Mon 20/10 9.30-10.30am Wed 19/11 1.30-2.30pm 

Thu 23/10 1.30-2.30pm Mon 24/11 9.30-10.30am 

Mon 03/11 1.30-2.30pm Wed 26/11 9.30-10.30am 

Wed 05/11 9.30-10.30am   

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSee0aH1iIyEHIQafxLIrQYtGy3EzZBieRtcOmdK433SDcBXCA/viewform


For detailed allergen information 

please follow this link to our website: 

 https://www.hadleigh-inf.essex.sch.uk/

web/the_hadleigh_kitchen/318495 

Week 2 Menu - Commencing 8th September 

2025  

 

 

As parking can be difficult during busy 

times we are able to offer Parking Permits 

for use in the Rectory Road car park for 

specified times of the day. These can be col-

lected from the School Office 

Star of the Week: 

 

 

 

 

Greece:    Charlie Brazil: Kairo-Bleu 

Sweden:    Eden Japan:    Edie Me 

France:    Esmai 

 

Kenya:    Zachary 

https://www.hadleigh-inf.essex.sch.uk/web/the_hadleigh_kitchen/318495


 

Meet our Safeguarding Team 

Mrs Lucy Fynn 

Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs K Strickland Miss K Ryan Miss L Selley 

David Turner 

Safeguarding Governor 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads 

Children & Families Hub For members of the 

public: 

 

• If a child or young person is in immediate danger, 

call 999. 

 

• If you're worried that a child is being abused or 

neglected, call the Children and Families Hub on  

0345 603 7627. This phone line is open Monday to 

Thursday 9am to 5:30pm, and Fridays 9am to 

4:30pm. 

 

• Out of hours or bank holidays, call the emergency 

duty team on 0345 606 1212. 

Are you concerned about a child? 

 

 Make a note of your concern including the 

date & time  

 Contact the school and speak to someone in 

our Safeguarding Team, you can also raise 

concerns anonymously by contacting the hub. 

 Always share your concerns  

Miss M Hoath 


